
Town Board Meeting 
September 11, 2006 
Immediately following Board of Review 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Chairman Jack Huston called the meeting to order. Present were Supervisors Elsie Bartz, Bill 
Jelinek and Kevin Koth. 
 
In the absence of the treasurer, Supervisor Bartz gave the Treasurer’s report:  Building & Office 
Equipment Fund - $32,126.47 Equipment Fund - $14,649.35, General Savings Account - 
$3124.81 Checking Account - $191,805.93, Indebtedness - $85,603.40.  Two Greenwood 
Cemetery CD’s - $135,416.53 and $10,414.99. M/M Bartz/Koth to accept the report. Passed 4-0 
 
M/M Bartz/Jelinek to approve the minutes of the meetings of August 14

th
 (two meetings) and 

August 29
th
.  Passed 4-0 

 
M/M Bartz/Huston to approve payment of vouchers #13429 through #13683 Passed 4-0 
 
There was no correspondence. 
 
The board accepted the petition to from the Deer Lake Inland Protection and Rehabilitation 
District and set the hearing for September 28

th
 at 9:00 A.M.  

 
Road consultant Byron Lange reported that the inside curves on some of the roads had been 
painted, Duffek Gravel had crushed gravel, and Kings Road clearing had been started. Stone 
Road will be started next week. 
 
The Tamarack Road maintenance agreement has not been returned from Rock Falls as their 
meeting is the same night as ours. 
 
The specs for the pick-up truck bids are finished. The bids are due in October 25

th
 (now changed 

to October 31
st
 due to the road tour on the 25

th
). Payment will be after January 1, 2007. 

 
October 25

th
, 8 A.M. was set for the fall road tour. 

 
A letter has been received from Attorney Robert Reid stating that the lawsuit has been filed 
against Mr. Arnold concerning Sand Lane. 
 
No one was present to discuss the cleaning out of Half Moon Lake boat landing. The board stated 
that if all the proper papers are filed through the D.N.R. they saw no problem with cleaning it out. 
 
M/M Jelinek/Koth to accept the low bid of $5,950.00 from Fuhrman Bros. for grubbing Behling 
Road. Passed 4-0 
 
Supervisor Jelinek will contact Attorney Alberg to see if unpaid fire call bills can be added as a 
special charge to taxes. 
 
M/M Koth/Huston to have Elsie Bartz’s signature approved with Tomahawk Community Bank to 
sign check and other legal documents. Passed 3-0, Bartz abstained. 
 
Supervisor Bartz reported that the trees have been cut and trimmed at the Greenwood Cemetery. 
 
Supervisor Koth said that Kahle Park will again be used by the A.R.M. group Harley weekend and 
that there has been a problem with hornets at the park that is hopefully cleared up. 
 
M/M Huston/Jelinek to charge $50.00 for a driveway permit. Passed 4-0 
 



M/M Jelinek/Elsie to maintain a fee schedule sheet. Passed 4-0. This will save amending an 
ordinance when the fee is changed. 
 
Supervisor Koth will work on drawing up a flow chart for development of sub-divisions. 
 
Acting Plan Commission Chair, Ann Eckman stated in her report to the board that someone is 
going to have to take over as chair. She will serve through September, but due to the added 
hours of the SVRS voting program and budget planning, plus her other duties as clerk she does 
not feel that she has the time necessary to do the duties that are expected of the Chair.  
 
Supervisor Jelinek contacted the county concerning the request for a light at the intersection of 
Hwy 8 & L. The county said that the state would have to be contacted. 
 
Jelinek also talked to Candi Bushe at Tomahawk Iron & Metal and was told that when our 
recycling contract is up the will no longer be doing recycling. 
 
M/M Bartz/Jelinek to adjourn. Passed 4-0 
 
 
 
      Ann Eckman, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


